
St. Cuthbert’s Announcements
All MacMahan residents and guests are welcome at our 9:30 service at St. 
Cuthbert’s Chapel each Sunday in August.  All denominations are welcome!

The first two Sundays in August, Rev. Jonathan Appleyard from Woolwich will 
serve as chaplain.  The last three Sundays, Rev. Dr. Suzanne Roberts from 
Falmouth will serve.  We welcome back William Harris at the organ when our own 
Jay Rogers is not available.

There will be a special memorial service on Sunday, August 17th to honor the 
members of the island community who have passed away in the last year.

David Stone (8/13)
Elizabeth Chauncey (10/13)
Ed Mendler (12/13)
Emery Rogers (3/14)
William Hale (4/14)
Ted Strathdee (6/14)
Katherine Strathdee (7/14)
Jan Platou (7/14)

If we have omitted anyone from this list, please contact Pam Zavitz.
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